

Phone: (239) 472-4648

Physical Address: 950 Dunlop Road • Sanibel, FL 33957

Mailing Address: P.O. Box 413 • Sanibel, FL 33957

E-Mail: info@sanibelmuseum.org

Website: www.sanibelmuseum.org

OFFICERS

Bill Rahe President

Tracey Tenney Vice President

Annette Hendrick Treasurer

Sherry Halleran Secretary

DIRECTORS

Judy Addison
Mary Bondurant
Virginia Darby
Dorothy Donaldson
Bonnie Frankel
Pete Halliday
Gary Kebbekus
Celina Kersh Monte-Sano
Jim LaVelle

CITY COUNCIL LIAISON

Richard Johnson

Gayle Pence

Nancy Siegel

ADVISORY COUNCIL

Betty Anholt
Bill Bachman
Clivie Goodwin
Steve Greenstein
Marguerite Jordan
Alan Lessack
Dottie Miller
Kevin O'Donnell
Ellen O'Neill
Alex Werner
Jean Woodring
Blair Wyatt

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

Emilie Alfino

July 16, 2021

Sanibel, FL 33957

Judie Zimomra, City Manager City of Sanibel 800 Dunlop Road

Re: Permissions to Serve Alcohol on City Property 12/2/21

Dear City Manager Zimomra:

I am writing to request permission to serve alcohol on the museum grounds on December 2, 2021, for a ribbon-cutting event at our new pavilion. We will be serving limited wine with food.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Emilie Alfino

Executive Director